
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

MEET YOUR MEMBER PROTECTION INFORMATION OFFICER 

 

Everyone I’d like to introduce you to our Member Protection Information Officer, Constable Steven Fry. 

Constable Fry has been with Hobart PCYC since 2020 and has completed his MPIO training and is 

ready to help make our club more inclusive, safe, and fair.  

Hobart PCYC has a zero-tolerance policy for any kind of abuse, bullying, harassment or discrimination. 

The safety of participants, volunteers and officials is central to our goal to provide enjoyable and 

rewarding experiences.  

If anything happens to you, or you see or hear something that doesn’t seem OK, Constable Fry can 

listen to you, triage problems, and help you find the right place to resolve any issues you may have, 

whether it’s lodging a complaint or checking on your rights and responsibilities as a member of our 

sport.  

You can chat about club-related issues with Constable Fry any time if you see them about the club, or 

you can contact them via the details below:  

Phone: 03 6107 9206 

Email: mpio@hobartpcyc.org.au 

If you have any questions, please reach out to Constable Fry or me.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

Allison Ritchie 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 
 

Acknowledgement of Country: 
 

Hobart PCYC acknowledges the Traditional Owners of the land on which we work and undertake our 

activities and programs. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. We respect the 

cultures of all First Peoples, their contribution to our nation and local community. 
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